
Advice and Support Session for 
School Attendance 

Is your child struggling to come into 
school? Then we are here to help 
and support you, as we know how 

difficult this can be for you and your 
family 

Please let us know if you would like to come by 
contacting 

Jan Nethercoat on: 

jnethercoat@hobbshillwood.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01442 401222 Ext: 5 (Term time only) 

Please include contact details and name of child’s school 
when booking 

www.dacorumfamilyservices.org.uk 

 

Date: Wed 30th November 2022 

Time: 10.00-11.00 am 

Session will be held virtually via MS Teams 

This group session will be run by Shelley, our friendly and non-
judgemental School Family Worker. Shelley has extensive      
experience and expertise in school attendance issues and she 
can help answer any concerns and worries you may have. 

Grab a coffee and join us on Teams for an informal chat! 

 


